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DESCRIPTION 
Tan House Farm is 
offered for sale as 
a whole, to include 
farmhouse, outbuildings, 
farm building and circa. 
88 acres of pasture land 
and 7 acres of woodland 
and scrub. (note. Circa 
90 acres of the land is 
within the River Teme 
flood plain).

The farmhouse is a 
most attractive period 
property, well-presented 
both internally and 
externally. 

The accommodation 
consists of 3 bedrooms 
and 2 bathrooms 
upstairs.

Downstairs has a kitchen, 
boot room and utility 
room full of traditional 
features and fabulous 
entertaining spaces in 
the dining room, sitting 
room and snug that are 
full of character.

There is a traditional 2 
storey timber framed 
building next to the 
house that offers 
potential for conversion 
subject to planning 
permission. 

There is a  most useful 
fully enclosed steel 
framed farm building.

The property has just 
over a mile of River Teme 
frontage.
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